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16 March 2018

The acts need to be updated to mirror the Victorian legislation as soon as possible. 

Every one should have a right to know where they come from. 

Many practices when I was conceived in the 1980s were unethical and wrong. This needs to be righted. 

There is a wealth of information from a variety of knowledgeable and expert sources that supports my views. I
shouldn't be required to waste so much personal time and energy on this. It is unnecessarily taxing and unfair.

Change the legalisation now so that I may find out my information. 

Signed: Beth Wright




